THE ROCKYFORD FRIENDSHIP CLUB

IS EXCITED TO SHARE THAT WE ARE GOING TO INITIATE:

“CONCERTS IN YOUR HOME”

AT THE FRIENDSHIP CENTER

(VARIETY OF MUSICAL ACTS TO BE BOOKED THROUGHOUT THE YEAR)

AT THIS TIME WE ARE COMPILING A LIST OF INTERESTED PEOPLE WHO WILL BE
NOTIFIED PRIOR TO POTENTIAL CONCERTS

IF INTERESTED PLEASE SEND YOUR NAME AND EMAIL TO CATHY DEGROOT
cathydegroot24@gmail.com




